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Barbara Jordan

Dear Sir / madam

| support the protection of The Green Belt which is vital and necessary for the
wellbeing of all residents especially in my area of Lawnswood and think that any
development should be in the sustainable locations that have been identified with
good infrastructue and think that South Staffs council should not attempt to 'latch
on' to an adjoining council where there is already clogged up roads stretched
resources and infrastructure.

Although i think that the Local Plan is legally compliant sound and complies with a
duty to cooperate i think that the council should update the local plan with the

revised NPPF (Dec23) to reflect climate change and the protection of The Green
Belt.

Yours faithfully

B D Jordan
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